
      
 
 
THE CITIZEN POLICE OVERSIGHT COMMISSION MEETING 

 SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 2010 
 HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO A LACK OF A QUORUM. 

 
 THE NEXT MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR 

 WEDNESDAY, MARCH 10, 2010 AT 6:30 P.M., IN THE 
COUNCIL CHAMBERS LOCATED ON THE 9TH FLOOR OF 

CITY HALL. 
 
 
  


